
Public Meeting and Discussion about the 
Village Center 

 
Thursday January 16, 2014 

 
School Cafeteria, 7.00 pm 

 
Called by the Charlemont Planning Board 

 
 

To develop a separate  
 

Village Center District 
 

as voted for by the last annual town meeting 
 

such a District would create different lot dimension 
requirements, land uses and permit procedures and would 

also establish by necessity a rural district. 
 

This is the 2nd out of three public gatherings about this 
important zoning change. 

 
 

Get involved, especially if you live in the Village 
 
 
 
 
 

Gisela Walker, 
Chair, Planning Board 


